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SPECIAL MEETING: THURSDAY, MARCH 21, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. 

School Committee  

Keith Middle School - Community Room 

225 Hathaway Blvd., New Bedford, Massachusetts 

 
 

 

 
 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

 

2. ROLL CALL OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

 
3. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
4. SUPERINTENDENT MOU REVIEW 

 

5. NEW BUSINESS 

 

A. Approval of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between New Bedford Public Schools and Alma del Mar 

Charter School;  

B. Transfer of the former H.A. Kempton School building to the New Bedford City Council for the purpose of transfer 

to the Alma del Mar Charter School; 

C. Request that the New Bedford City Council approve a home rule petition that would enable the implementation 

of the MOU between the New Bedford Public Schools and Alma del Mar Charter School.  

 

6.  ADJOURN 

 

 

 
 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any accommodations are needed, please contact Adlybeiry Ferreira at 
508-997-4511, Ext. 3271 (adferreira@newbedfordschools.org) or MassRelay 711. Requests should be made as soon as possible but 

at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting. 
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